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2nd June 2017 
 

Dear Parent Carer 
 
Re: Year 8 Residential to Ypres 
 
There will be a meeting for parents on Thursday 15th June at 5.30pm in the George Weston Theatre to go through 
the final arrangements for the forthcoming Year 8 visit to Ypres. 
 
At the meeting there will be an opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have. 
 
To help us in our arrangements, please bring to the meeting the following 
 

 Students Passport  (unless on collective passport) 

 EHIC medical card 

 Completed Medical form 

 Behaviour contract- signed by both student and yourself 

We will hold passports and medical cards securely in school, if you are not able to bring these to the meeting please 
speak to Mrs Arnold 
 
Please note that any money students take with them will need to in Euros, we do not have the facility to change 
money during the visit. 
 
Yours sincerely,   
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
 


